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Williston Child Support office closed today due to smoke damage  
 

BISMARCK, N.D. – The North Dakota Department of Human Services’ regional child 
support office in Williston will remain closed today, Thursday, July 13, due to smoke 
damage from a nearby fire in downtown Williston on Monday. The child support office is 
located at 202 Main St., lower level. 
 
Child support employees are available to assist customers by e-mail and telephone. 
Customers can contact the Williston office at willistoncse@nd.gov, 701-774-7940 or  
toll-free 1-800-231-4255. Customers can also conduct normal business on the secure 
website at www.childsupportnd.com. 
   
Child Support officials will reopen the office once cleanup is complete. 
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